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17th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
It has been a fantastic start to the new academic year.  It is great to have all the pupils back in school 
and following reduced covid restrictions.  We are finally experiencing some normality. 
 
Important dates for your diary: 
 
Open Evening : Tuesday 5th October 

 Our Open Evening is to enable prospective pupils, and their parents, looking to join Chetwynde 
 in September 2022 to visit the school and meet the staff. 

 In order for staff to prepare for the evening all Primary & Senior pupils will finish at 2.00pm on 
 Tuesday 5th.  Kindergarten will remain open until 3.15pm.  Please note: there will also be no 
 after school or  extra-curricular clubs. 
 
October Half-Term 

 Pupils finish on Wednesday 20th October and return on Monday 1st November. 
 
Additional Bank Holiday for the Queen’s Jubilee:   

 We will now finish for the Christmas holidays on Wednesday 16th December at 12noon. 
 

If you have any questions please email info@chetwynde.cumbria.sch.uk. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr S. Jefferson 
Headteacher 
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